
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Notice for Class Nursery, L.kg and U.kg 

 

Dear Parents,          Dated: 07.10.2024 

The school will be celebrating ‘Navratri’ on Friday, 11th Oct.2024 during school 

hours. 

Children of above classes are requested to come in colourful dresses for 

Dandiya Dance along with the Dandiya sticks (well labeled with the child’s 

name). 

Class Teacher 

 


